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Big Breaky 
 J  

 

 

 

As a celebration and welcome to the new school year, we have 

organised a Big Breaky for Tuesday 14th February from 

8:00am – 8:45am. All families are welcome to join us for 

breakfast in the central courtyard and feast upon a range of 

croissants, Danish pastries, yoghurt, fruit, sausages, juice and 

tea and coffee. It will be a time to catch-up, meet new people 

and just enjoy the new year. The event will be hosted in 

conjunction with our PFA.  

We will be asking for a gold coin donation (per person) in 

support of our first Social Justice initiative for the year. 

During Term One we support Caritas Australia, an 

organisation that assists people in need, through their Lenten 

program, Project Compassion.  

The theme for Project Compassion 2017 is “Love Your 

Neighbour”. Love for our neighbours can transform lives. 

For more than 50 years, Caritas Australia has supported our 

neighbours – our most vulnerable sisters and brothers in First 

Australian communities and in many other countries. In 

supporting Caritas Australia, we can help combat poverty, 

promote justice and uphold the dignity of every person. 

So please join us next Tuesday morning, enjoy breakfast and 

support a wonderful cause. 

 

 

Upcoming Calendar Events  
(Including Extra Curricula Activities/Celebrations) 

February 
8th ABC Music Classes Commence 

 Year Prep Assessments 

10th Year 5/6 Excursion: John Olsen Art Exhibit 

14th Big Breaky: 8:00am -8:45am 

 Years Prep & 3/4 Market Fresh Incursion 

15th  Year Prep Assessments 

16th Year 1/2 Mindfulness Incursion 

17th Netball Clinics Years 1-4 

20th School Closure Day: Staff Professional 

Learning Day 

21st  PFA Meeting @ 7:00pm 

24th  Netball Clinics Years 1-4 

March 

1st Ash Wednesday Mass @11:30am 

 Year Prep Learning Conferences:  2-8pm 

10th Footscray District Cross Country 

 Championships: Footscray Park 9-12:00 

13th Labour Day public holiday 

15th Combined Schools Celebration Day 

(Corpus Christi, Annunciation & St 

Augustine’s) 
 

  Unity 
By Cleo V. Swarat  

I dreamed I stood in a studio 
And watched two sculptors there, 

The clay they used was a young child’s mind 
And they fashioned it with care. 

One was a teacher: 
the tools she used were books and music and art; 

One was a parent 
With a guiding hand and gentle loving heart. 

And when at last their work was done, 
They were proud of what they had wrought. 
For the things they had worked into the child 

Could never be sold or bought! 

And each agreed she would have failed 
if she had worked alone. 

For behind the parent stood the school,  
and behind the teacher stood the home! 

 

Term 4 Week 5 
3rd November 2016 

Term 4 Week 6 
9th November 2016 

Term 1 Week 1 
1st February 2017 

Term 1 Week 1 
1st February 2017 
Term 1 Week 2 

8th February 2017 
Term 1 Week 2 

8th February 2017 
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Parents and Friends Association 

On Tuesday February 21st at 7:00 pm we will have our first Parents and Friends Association (PFA) meeting 

for 2017. This will be a Welcome and Formation Night and is an opportunity to come along to meet some new 

people and find out how you can become involved in the PFA and support our school community. There will 

be no elections for Office Bearers’ positions at this first meeting. All parents are most welcome to attend. 

 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to the Cheesley family (Natalie Yr 5 and Samuel Yr 1) on the birth of Benjamin Robert who 

arrived safely on Christmas Eve. Welcome to the Corpus Christi School family Benjamin! 

 

ICT Student Access Agreement  

Last week you will have received our Student Information and Communication Technology Usage Policy and 

the Information & Communications Technology Student Access Agreement form for your child. 

 

Please take the time to discuss with your child the agreement and once signed by both parent and child, return 

the form to your child’s teacher.  

 

We ask that forms are returned this week so that complete access to students can be granted. 

 

Calendar Dates 

Our School Calendar is available and can be accessed via our website or via our 

school app. Please check regularly for updates and new events. For new families 

to the school we recommend you download our app via iTunes or Google Play 

store. 

 

This app also allows you to easily submit student absences and allows you to 

receive important ‘push notifications’ from us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful week   

God Bless  

 

 

Jane Wilkinson 

(Deputy Principal)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

School Closure Day: Staff Professional Learning Day 
Monday 20th February. Students do NOT attend on this day 

Our first School Closure Day: Staff Professional Learning Day has been scheduled for Monday 20th 
February. Staff will be working with behavioural expert Patrice Wiseman as we continue to grow in our 

understanding of Positively Supporting Student Behaviour.  We have worked with Patrice for many years 
now and in Term 2 she will also host a parent program which we would highly recommend. 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

February  

 

 

Lilly Demopoulos  7th   

Sophie Cataldo  8th  

Mia Crawford  9th  

  

 
 
 
 
 

Term 1 2017 Self Awareness 
Prep (Foundation) Year 3/4 

We are 
special 
kids 

¶ Identify and demonstrate friendly behaviours 

Exploring my 
values 

¶ Identify values which are meaningful to them 

¶ Describe the importance of applying their value beyond the 
classroom to the wider community 

¶ Demonstrate putting their values into practice in social 
situations 

Our 
feelings 
and 
emotions 

¶ Identify and label their emotions 

¶ Describe how people can feel differently about the same and 
different situations 

¶ Explain why it is important to control our emotions 

Values and 
manners 

offline and 
online 

¶ Identify manners and the role manner play in their lives 

¶ Describe common manners expected by th society in which 
they live 

¶ Demonstrate appropriate manners in all situations 

Feeling 
grumpy 
and angry 

¶ Describe types of situations that make some people feel 
grumpy and angry 

¶ Identify ways to control their grumpy and angry feelings 

¶ Demonstrate ways of keeping safe when someone is angry 

Values and 
social rules 

¶ Identify social rules 

¶ Explain the reason these social rules exist 

¶ Demonstrate how to use social rules in different situations 

Feeling 

excited 
¶ Describe types of situations that make some people feel 

grumpy and angry 

¶ Identify ways to control their grumpy and angry feelings 

¶ Demonstrate ways of keeping safe when someone is angry 

Values in my 
community 

¶ Identify values related to being part of their community 

¶ Describe the characteristics of a community whose members 
value each other’s differences 

¶ Demonstrate ways they can help others in the community 

Year 5/6  Year 1/2 

Getting 
what we 

want 

¶ Identify powerful members of their school community 

¶ Describe how members of their community use power 

¶ Demonstrate using power in  a positive way to achieve status 
within friendship groups 

Diversity of 
my world 

¶ Identify personal thoughts, feelings and experiences 

¶ Demonstrate different ways of expressing their thoughts, 
feelings and experiences 

Aggressive 
of 

assertive? 

¶ Identify powerful members of their school community 

¶ Describe how members of their community use their power 

¶ Demonstrate using power in  a positive way to achieve status 
within friendship groups 

Seeing the 

bright side 

¶ Describe the impact of positive thoughts and energy 

¶ Demonstrate optimistic thinking by trying to look on the 
bright side of situations 

 

 

The power of 
a smile 

¶ Identify the behaviours that make people feel happy 

¶ Describe how people use symbols of happiness to spread a 
message of positive thoughts 

¶ Demonstrate actions they can take to bring happiness to all 

Our Preps are making new friends and 
warming up for their first Footsteps 

dance session this Friday! 
 

 
 
 

 



  

 
OSHClub News 
 
 
 
 
 
After School Care Program  
Hi families; it's great to be back, we are settling into the Art Room nicely and will be planning a simpler menu while 
we're there. Welcome to Kate, James, William and Andrew, our first new Preps for 2017! The OSHClub veterans have 
been amazing buddies to our new Preps and looked after them so well. We've had lots of fun so far, playing cricket, 
dodgeball, downball, various games of Adventure Playground tag, made some posters about our favourite things, done 
drawings and a tonne of colouring. The first week of school is tiring!  
 
Bookings for the Pupil Free Day on February 20 are now open. We need at least 15 bookings to run a program that 
day, as per OSHClub policy. Please book your children in before February 13, when you will receive notification about 
whether the program will run that day. 
 
Next Monday is National Apology Day. This event marks the anniversary of the Apology to Australia’s Indigenous 
peoples in the House of Representatives on 13 February 2008 by former Prime Minister, Kevin Rudd, apologising for 
past laws, policies and practices that have impacted on Australia’s First Nations Peoples, particularly members of the 
Stolen Generations. Many members of the Stolen Generations were present in the Chamber to hear the Apology and 
thousands more filled the Great Hall of Parliament House and flowed out onto the lawns to watch it on big screens. 
The Apology was broadcast across Australia. We will be doing some craft activities and playing some games honouring 
Australia's first peoples. 
 
There are hot times ahead. Children will remove shoes and socks before we water-fight, but a towel when you pick 
them up would be a great idea! Again, please let us know if you do not want your child to participate in water-fights on 
days over 30 degrees. There is a feedback form at the sign-out desk. 
 
We’re always grateful for your feedback on any topic. Write in the Reflection Journal, send us an email 
(oshclub.corpus@gmail.com), leave us a text message (0401 501 661), or just have a chat to us about your ideas. 
 
REMINDERS: If you need to cancel ASC please do so on the internet by the previous evening, leave a message on 
0401 501 661 on the day, or pop in to let staff know you are collecting your child so that we know where the 
children are. OSHClub is open 3:00-6:00pm. There is a $2/minute fee for each child that is picked up after 6pm. 
 

       Information for Families  

 OSHClub program phone: 0401 501 661 

Coordinator: Kristen Assistant: Emilia  

OSHClub Head Office: 03 8564 9000  Account Manager: Georgia 

All families must be enrolled to attend the program, remember enrolling is Free!! Please create an account online at 

www.oshclub.com.au all bookings and cancellations can also be managed via your online account. For on-the-day bookings please 

contact the Coordinator direct at the program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.oshclub.com.au/


  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 


